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The members of the Broadening Inclusion Group who have signed below 
sincerely apologize to the community for the statement made on June 5, 
2020. The language was offensive and clearly compromised the main 
issues our community is working to address, which are systemic racism 
and police brutality against black people. The Broadening Inclusion 
Group is made up of a diverse cross-section of community residents. 
Members of the group were not in complete agreement about every aspect 
of the statement and in our haste to post did not fully vet the final 
statement. It was wrong and inexcusable. We appreciate the community’s 
quick action calling attention to our mistake. We hope to work toward 
a greater understanding and true equity and inclusion.
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Amanda Sheridan


